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• The change in the Vacation/ Annual Leave Policy will be brought before the Board 
of Regents for a vote in January. Details on how this will affect you will be 
printed in the Campus Digest. For actual wording, you will need to see the 
replacement pages in the RED Personnel Book (one is located in every department 
as well as the Personnel Dept.). 

• Claire wishes everyone a Very Merry Christmas 
• The Liaison Committee appreciates everyone for sending in noteworthy news to 

publish. If you're proud of any accomplishment just send us a line. Help us keep 
everyone informed of all those major events in life. 

• Peg Adams, StUdent Support, thanks everyone who contributed to their Christmas 
Fund/Project. 

• There will not be a "Breakfast With Santa" this year. The students voted that the 
money spent in support of this activity could be better spent in other ways. 

Chuck Harmon, Physical Plant, is out of the hospital, recuperated 
and back at work, after being off 3 weeks. 

Jean Henegar, University Relations, is out of the hospital and 
recuperating. 

Tarry Hamm, Physical Plant, is still off work and recuperating at 
home. 



Laura Walter, Communications, is the proud grandmother of a baby girl born 
on November 20, weighing in at 6 # 9oz. Her name is Alexis Nichole Walter. 
Her proud parents are JQbn and Karen. 

James Johnson, Phxsical Plant, is the proud father of a baby boy born on 
November 26. His name is Collin Emmitt. 

Rhonda Baker, Marketing & Management, is proud of her new arrival. Tyler 
Hunter Baker was born on November 28, weighing in at 7# 11 oz. and 19 
inches. 

"After the game the king and the pawn go into the same box., 
Italian Proverb, The Catholic Digest 
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